
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March, pupils are invited to dress up as a 

character or to bring their favourite book or magazine in. Staff will also be joining in! 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading. Pupils will be awarded 

E-Praise for dressing up, bringing in a book/magazine or for joining in with reading time 

during morning tutor.  

You can find out more information about World Book Day on the website - 

www.worldbookday.com. 

  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Stephanie MacArthur-Watson  

  

 


